
Due to the current global Corona Virus situation we would like to inform you that the 
preparations for the ESA-JRC International Summerschool on GNSS go ahead as planned and 
we are looking forward that the event will take place in late July 2020 as scheduled. By then 
we are expecting the situation on Corona Virus to have stabilized and be back to normality.  
In any case we will follow the developments in this field thoroughly and will keep you 
updated about any changes. Also, we will implement the current rules for hygiene if needed.  
In case that the organizers would need to cancel the ESA-JRC International Summerschool 
unilaterally as a consequence of the Corona Panemia, the registration fee would be 
refunded in full to all participants. 
 


